I'm in favor of this bill because:

1. It will require that schools provide the names of their TAG coordinators. Currently this information is hidden, outdated, hard to
find, etc. | participated in a group of volunteers on behalf of OATAG to make a list of these people at all districts in Oregon. It took
several hours to get the names for 20 of them. This information needs to be easy for parents and students to find.

2. It will give TAG students the chance to provide input in TAG planning. Students need to feel part of their education and often
have insight into what would be helpful for them. Their voice needs to be heard.

Thank you.



